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2nd April 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 

Important Information Required – Intention to return to Holy Family in 2020 
 
As part of the planning process for 2020 I need to know the number of students expected at Holy 
Family next year and therefore need to know if your child/ren will be returning or leaving Holy Family 
at the end of 2019.    This will help me with class organisation and assist me in preparing the school 
budget and staffing.     
 
Would you please complete the form below and return it to the school office with your eldest child by 
Wednesday 17th April, 2019.  If you are unsure about your situation, please indicate this on the 
‘comment line’. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lou Dogao 
PRINCIPAL 
 

 

COMMENT:  

 

 

 
I declare that the information provided is accurate as of today’s date and that the school will be 
informed in writing as soon as possible if a change occurs. 

 
 
 

 
CHILD’S FIRST NAME + 

SURNAME 

 
CURRENT 

CLASS 
2019 

 
RETURNING TO 
HOLY FAMILY IN 

2020 
(if YES, please tick) 

 

 
OTHER SCHOOL IN 

2020 
(please indicate the 
child’s new school) 

 

    

    

    

    

    

Signed 
 

Date 
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